
In 2019 I was shot 4 times as I was working for the city of Salem.  The suspect was sentenced to 28 years in prison under the 
current guidelines.  This suspect has shown over the course of his adult life to make choices that hurt and or could possibly kill other 
people.  Under the proposed guidelines his sentence would be reduced to 8 years and possibly probation as a sentence.  This 
individual cannot possibly be reformed in 8 short years and would back on the streets reoffending.  This is not safe for the 
community especially at a time when there is a huge push for defunding and reform for police departments across Oregon.


